From:  Jay Handal

To: Jeff Brill

Date:  5/30/2016

Re: PRA



Jeff

Please use this letter as an official California Public Records Act request for:

1- Any and all e mails to DONE, and DONE employee from MS. Rosie Kato from June 1, 2015- May 30, 2016.

2- Any and all snail mail requests from MS. Kato to any and all employees of DONE.

Sorry and thank you in advance.

Jay Handal

Jay Handal

